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  #3	
  

MEMO 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: September 6, 2011 
 
 
At the meeting on September 12, 2011, we will recognize the GBS 50th Anniversary. Principal 
Brian Wegley will be present to speak on behalf of the event and to accept the honors. 
 
Glenbrook South High School kicks off its yearlong 50th anniversary celebration “Titans Strike 
Gold” with the start of the 2011-12 school year. This year marks 50 years of education 
excellence at GBS, which opened in 1962. Many other events throughout the year will present an 
opportunity to reconnect with old friends and make new ones as our school community shares in 
what it means to be a “Titan.”  
 

• Homecoming Parade & Football Game: Saturday, October 15, 2011 
Parade, Tailgating with the Titans, Tours of the Building, Football Game  

• Anniversary Gala: Luncheon and Variety Show: Saturday, February 25, 2012 
 

• Second City Benefit for GBS: Saturday, April 14, 2012 
 

• Choral Celebration Concert: Tuesday, May 8, 2012 
 
 
	
  
 


